








Memorandum Oregon Water Resources Department 
Water Rights Service Division 

 

To:  File S-89132 

From:  Judy Ferrell 

Subject:  Clarification of requested rate. 

Date: June 23, 2021 

 

 

I spoke with the applicant today, Robert Hunter who clarified that the requested rate for this application 
is 0.01 CFS.    

 

 

 

 

 
 














































